
March 17th, 2022 

 

About the Impact of the earthquake of March 16th, 2022 

 

Dear Valued customers, 

 

We are afraid to tell you that we have the impact of the earthquake in Japan (occurred on 

Wednesday, March 16th, 2022) and the following-mentioned functions are not working.  

 

 License activation for on-premise usage (client-server, stand-alone) 

 Password change for ‘CREACOMPOⅡ’ Cloud Service for Enterprise 

 

It is caused by an electrical blackout. Restorations will be on Friday, March 18th, 2022. 

 

We are sorry for your inconvenience. We appreciate it if you kindly accept our deepest 

apology. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Best Regards, 

Member of the Sales Department 

Toray Advanced Computer Solution, Inc. 


